
Recommending Ian Barrier for DRC Operator position

Paul Berry <paul.berry@gustavus-ak.gov>
Mon 9/12/2022 4:38 PM

To: Karen Platt <Karen.Platt@gustavus-ak.gov>
Hello Karen, please forward this to the Council:
Dear Council members, on August 24th Kathy Leary and I interviewed Ian Barrier for the DRC Operator position. I
want to put forward my recommendation that the Council appoint Ian to the DRC Operator position. Ian has been
working at the DRC since July of last year. Time and time again he has shown two important qualities - firstly a
sense of commitment to the DRC and dealing with the City’s solid waste on a daily basis; and secondly, he likes
the work, that working at the DRC is more than just a job, it is a career. I feel very fortunate that Ian is interested in
the DRC Operator job and that he is interested in taking over management of the DRC when I retire.

Sincerely,

Paul


Paul Berry, S.C.

Manager/ Operator

City of Gustavus

Disposal & Recycling Center

907-697-2118 Scale House & Office

dumpmaster@gustavus-ak.gov


